
 
Spring Lecture 

MONDAY 25th March 2019 6 - 8pm



We are delighted to welcome our Guest Lecturer, Andrew Wallington-Smith who 
will talk on  

Apollo Inside and Out 
Principal Displays of the Society's arms 

 
Andrew Wallington-Smith is the recently retired Clerk to the Society. He has long had an 

interest in heraldry and Scottish history and is a Fellow of the Society of Antiquaries of 
Scotland. With Past Master William Shand he has been researching all the heraldry of the 

Hall and they hope to produce a book about this in due course. This talk looks particularly 

at the representations of the Society’s arms, both inside and out. They may all look the 

same to the untutored eye but they are indeed different and of varying ages. Many of you 

will have heard Andrew speak before and know how engaging he is.  

 
The lecture will be followed by an opportunity to meet friends old and new over 
wine and canapés. Please bring along any guests who might be interested in our 
activities. 

 
Name  ________________________________________________  

 

Address  ________________________________________________  

 
________________________________________________  

 

Phone no  ___________________________ 

 

E- mail   __________________________________ (for acknowledgment – no tickets issued) 

 
            £ 

I/we would like .............. places    @ £10 each   = 

 

My guests will be: 

    Donation   =  
    

 Total:   
 

  I enclose a cheque payable to The Society of Apothecaries 

 I have made a BACS payment to:  The Society of Apothecaries,  
Sort code 18-00-02   Acc No 05959640  Ref: FOA/SL9/your Surname 
 

Please respond by Monday 11th March to Dr Janet Baldwin, Secretary, 
Friends of the Archives 
Apothecaries’ Hall 
Black Friars Lane, London EC4V 6EJ 


